
card is just one way we share information.

More Information
If you have questions or need additional information, the best point of contact is your child’s 
classroom teacher or the school principal.  Questions can also be directed to the Department 
of Teaching and Learning at 360-676-6512. For more information on family engagement and 
standards-based reporting visit bellinghamschools.org/reportingstudentprogress.

Additional information related to standards and assessment can also be found on the Washington 
State Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction website at k12.wa.us.  The National PTA 
website, 




